
AUGUST

2019

 

 

MEETINGS & SPEAKERS
 

Aug 01, 2019 Sam Martin Chase
Outbound Youth Exchange 2019/20

Aug 8 Kelly Christie
Youth Exchange Experience 2018/19

Aug 15 Meeting Cancelled due to Social

Jazz at the Station Aug 14th

Aug 22 Helen Peacock
Pivot2Peace

Aug 29 Jennifer Standen 

White Rhino Preservation

 

SOCIAL & OTHER EVENTS

August 14 Jazz at the Station 6 -8 pm

August 19 Board Mtg @ 6:30 at C21 upstairs

office, 79 Hurontario

August 22, 23 & 25th (after party 25th)

Failing with Flying Colours - Homelessness

Movie Release

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/collingwood-

youth-centre-presents-failing-with-flying-

colours-tickets-65735190725 

August 28 Rotary 4KIDS Meeting @
Gibsons 5pm
Oct 18 - 19 District 7010 Conference

Deerhurst, Huntsville. Register at 

 https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50040
 TEAMS

August September

Heather Amundson

Peter Hodgson

Helen Peacock

Connie Thompson

 

       OPPORTUNITIES

Have you considered being part of a Rotary

Service trip. Talk to:

Linda Cantle - Cambodia

Barb Edgell - El Salvador

Cora & John Van Laar - Philippines

Jane & Frank Tilley - Laos

Karen Peirce & Mike Gauthier -

Dominican Republic

 

COMMUNITY BILLBOARD

COMMITTEE INFORMATION

SAVE SOME DATES 

Past President John Saul is looking for club

members to join the steering committee.  First

meeting is August 28th @ 5pm at Gibsons.

Please let John know if you can serve on this

important fundraiser which raised $14K this year

for kids in Collingwood!

October - Ski Swap - Thanksgiving Weekend

January - Fours Hockey - Jan 17 & 18, 2020

February - Rotary 4KIDS

 

Jane Tilley

Frank Tilley

Shelley Hensel

 

Every Wednesday evening the Station Park rocks

with live bands from 6 to 8 PM. August features:

Turbo Street Funk, Weber Bros., Austin McCarthy

August is Membership and

Extensions Month

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/collingwood-youth-centre-presents-failing-with-flying-colours-tickets-65735190725


CELEBRATE YOUTH
EXCHANGE

In August we will be welcoming Daniel Borges

from Prague, the Czech Republic, our newest

exchange student to be hosted by the two Rotary

Clubs in Collingwood. 

Why not be a Host Parent this

coming year? Contact Connie

Thompson for details.

President Jeannine & John

with Daniel and his parents

Thanks to Jen & Mike Scholte for hosting a

great youth exchange BBQ in July which

was a joint meeting for both clubs.

 


